ANNUAL REPORT
2021-2022

International Programs



University of North Alabama
International Programs and Offerings Committee
Annual Report 2021-2022

I. Executive Summary

The International Programs and Offerings (IPO) Committee introduced a co-chair format this
year to accommodate the new position of Assistant Vice Provost for International Affairs and

" LUHFIRU R1 (GXFDILRQ $EURDG 7KDW SRVLILRQ ZL00 VHUYH DV WKH FRP PLiiHH]V SHUPDQHQW FR-chair
along with the traditional rotating chair (now co-chair) position. Considering increased COVID-
19 vaccine availability, decreasing coronavirus rates nationally and locally (through spring
2022), and improved COVID-19 monitoring globally, the University of North Alabama began
offering faculty-led Education Abroad opportunities this year. The university also continued
promoting semester-long and academic year-0RQJ H[FKDQJHV IKURXJK IIKH XQLYHUVLINYV VIXGHQ
exchange partners. The Education Abroad Scholarship application process, therefore, was
reopened during the spring 2022 semester. At the time of this report{V VXEPLWLRQ ~ (GXFDILRQ
Abroad Scholarships were awarded, totaling $155,200.

7KH FRPPLINHHTV FKDUJH 1URP 6KDUHG *RYHUQDQFH LQFOXGHV IKH IRWORZLQJ

1. To serve as an advisory committee to international programs/offerings on campus;

2. To assist the Office of International Affairs with information related to international
programs/offerings on campus;

3. To provide a mechanism for coordinating all programs/offerings within various colleges

as well as other areas on campus;

To serve as a mechanism for international offerings/program development;

To appraise and approve the education abroad scholarship applications;

To handle any proposals the committee may make affecting university policy according
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V. Plans for the Upcoming Academic Year

In the coming year, the committee co-chair(s) will investigate risk management/risk assessment
RSILRQV GXULQJ VXPPHU | DQG ZL00 UHSRUW IR IKH 1X00 FRP PLIWHH D WKH VIDUI RIIKH -
academic year. The committee will also begin the new academic year with a discussion of site



